
The Mercuries had 4 first place finishes last night at Ogilivie.  Nick Fistere won the 1600 m and the 3200 m.  Caleb 
Barnaby won the long jump and Logan Haarstad won the discus.  Nice job Mercs.  6th and 7th graders get your uniforms 
turned in.  Practice tonight for varsity throwers and distance runners only.  Practice for everybody Monday.  Conference 
meet on Wednesday at Two Harbors.

Parent’s Day today and the following are signed up to work: M Collins, C Sprauge, D Boyd, M PHillips, A Schoeben, S 
Kelley and R Olson.  Please excuse these students from class.  Thank you, Gary and Greta JH students should be released 
at 11am today due to Parent’s Day traffic.

Martial law will be lifted on the McGregor students today and open lunch will be restored.  Students still may not leave 
the building during lunch on Mon-Wed, and students must check in at office before leaving the building at other times.  If 
you don't know what Martial law is, ask your history teacher or look it up on Wikipedia.  Students will still need 
permission and an escort from the principal to go to cars during the day.  Don't be one of the few that ruin things for the 
majority.  

Lion’s Academic/Athletic Banquet on Monday.  All seniors and lettering students should be lined up outside the 
cafeteria gym by 6:05pm for introductions. Scholarships will also be awarded at this time.  Dinner at 6:30pm.

Future Honors Online Students:  For those of you who have signed up for Honors Online next fall, please get your $200 
deposit to Ms. Dayton by the end of the school year.  Checks can be made out to ISD# 4.  Checks will be returned upon 
successful completion of your online class.

Blood Drive on May 23rd:  Students 16 years or older can give blood with a signed parent permission form on May 23rd.  
The blood drive is at the Community Center and goes from 1:00-7:00pm, so there's plenty of time to give after school is 
done- make sure you bring your signed form so you can donate!  Permission forms are in the office.  Volunteers are also 
needed to help out- talk to Ms. Dayton if you're interested.

Help Needed!! - Delaney needs help tonight and Saturday with the Dance Recital.  Hours can be used for NHS.  Please 
see her ASAP if you can help.

Lockers 2013/14: The locker “wish list” for next year is on the counter in the hs office.  If you have a group that would 
like to be near each other, please fill it in and I’ll do my best to accommodate you.  No “boyfriend/girlfriend” combos. 
Also, grades will be kept in the same area.  Deb

ALL LIBRARY BOOKS ARE DUE MAY 23.  Next week names will be listed in the bulletin of who's got a book out - and 
there are A LOT of you!!   REMEMBER, NO REPORT CARD AND/OR DIPLOMA UNTIL THESE BOOKS ARE IN. 

Summer Naturalist Position @ Long Lake Conservation Center. Long Lake Conservation Center (LLCC) is looking for 
enthusiastic, outdoors people to serve as Summer Naturalists—this could be the perfect job for a naturalist, a rugged 
outdoors person, or anyone in between. LLCC is Minnesota's original conservation education summer camp (40+ years), 
and a leader in outdoor education. Positions are expected to fill quickly.  Potential applicants can call or email with 
questions. Ryan Perish  800-450-5522 or http://www.llcc.org/
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13  days of school left....

Today 
• Parent’s Day!
• Bsb vs South Ridge-home-4:30pm
• SB @ C.I. - 4:30pm; bus @ 2:55; dismissal @ 2:40

Saturday
• Dance Recital!! - 6pm

Monday
• Lion’s Academic/Athletic Banquet

http://www.llcc.org
http://www.llcc.org

